
 

 

 

 

 
 

It’s Our Very First 

“Knock Your Socks Off” 

Sock Drive! 

 

The Northwest Suburban Interfaith Council is collecting 

men’s, women’s and children’s new socks for distribution 

to our homeless neighbors in the Northwest Suburbs. 

Please help us fill the box! 
Collection boxes are in the church, parish 

office and school. 
Thank you for your generosity!  

         


